
For Sale  

2009 Ford F350 Lariat 

 

Vehicle Specifications: 6.4 Liter Diesel, 100K miles, crew cab, 4x4, 8’ box with Jason cap, 

electric windows, locks, and mirrors, heater/power leather seats, sunroof, alloy wheels, 

emergency lights and siren package (if sold to fire department/districts only). 

The Plainfield Fire Protection District has declared the following unit surplus and is currently 

accepting sealed bids. Photos of the vehicle are attached below: 

Sealed Bid Requirements 

• The Plainfield Fire Protection District is accepting sealed bids on a 2009 Ford F350 

Lariat pick up.    

• The vehicle is being sold as is, with no warranty expressed or implied.  

• Prior to the sale of the vehicle, any decals showing affiliation with the Plainfield Fire 

Protection District shall be removed by the Plainfield Fire Protection District.  

• All radios and lock boxes remain property of the Plainfield Fire Protection District and 

shall be removed prior to the sale of the unit.  

• Emergency lighting and siren package will remain with the unit if the bid is awarded to 

any emergency services agency only.     

• The vehicle can be seen at 23748 W 135th St. Plainfield, Il 60544. 

• Maintenance records can be seen at upon request.  

• Sealed bids must be received on or before Wednesday, March 13, 2019 (12pm) at the 

District Headquarters located at 23748 W 135th St. Plainfield, Il 60544. 

• Bids must be received in a sealed envelope, prominently marked “Sealed Bid” for 2009 

Ford F350. Any bids received by fax or email will not be accepted.  

• Bid Opening: Sealed bids will be publicly opened at the Fire District Headquarters 

located at 23748 W 135th St. Plainfield, Il. on March 13th, 2019 at (12pm). All bids 

received will be read aloud and posted on the front door of the Headquarters building 

for 24 hours after the award of the bid. 

• The bid recipient is solely responsible for the pickup and delivery of the unit.  

• The Plainfield Fire Protection District reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids, 

whichever is in the interest of the Plainfield Fire Protection District.  

• Payment of the vehicle must be in the form of a cashiers check made out to the Plainfield 

Fire Protection District upon pickup of the vehicle. 

 

 

Interested parties my contact Chief Jon Stratton @ (815) 405-8301  

 



 


